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Friday 30th January 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

What a great evening the PANTO was.  It was really good to see Miss Ruddle on the stage and I know the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves.  Thank you to Mrs Miles, Mrs Jenkin, Mrs Prichard and Connie who gave up their evening to drive and escort the children during the evening.  Thank you for your patience in waiting for your child in the evening.  The Panto over ran considerably from the timing that I was given when I booked the tickets.  This was very unfortunate and beyond my control. I am very sorry that many of you were waiting in the cold for some time.  If we go to a similar event – we will make it a Friday night or matinee so it does not impact on everyone’s sleep! 

Thank you to the Cornish Wrestling Society who came in to do a wrestling workshop this afternoon with our KS2 children.   The children have also been learning Cornish language with Mr Paynter – thank you to him also.  It is great that we are able to take up so many different learning opportunities that are connected to our Cornish culture.

A gentle reminder that maths clubs in the morning starts at 8.30 am.   To make the most of this opportunity, children need to arrive on time if at all possible.

Next week there will be no sports club on Wednesday,as I have a meeting.

During the week of the 2nd February – Governors will be completing monitoring visits in all the classrooms.  This is a vital process and helps us to ensure that standards remain high.

There will be swimming as normal on Tuesday and Friday next week.

On Friday 6th February Years 5 and 6 will be attending a rehearsal for the Music event at the Cathedral the following week.  The children will return to school on the Friday between 3.15 and 3.30 so please be patient.  You are more than welcome to wait inside school if we are a little late back.  Truro is often busy on a Friday afternoon.

On Friday 13th February all parents are invited to attend an exciting celebration event in the school hall from 2.15 pm onwards.  The children will be performing some Bollywood dancing, singing and the school will be presented with our Centre of Excellence award for personal finance education.  Refreshments will be served at 2.45 so please come along and support your children. 

Thank you to all who have sent in permission slips for the Young Americans initiative which is straight after half term.  There are still some outstanding slips to be brought back. Please can you do this as soon as possible.

Just to remind parents when dropping and picking up their children from the pre-school, to make sure that the gate is closed. This is for obvious safety reasons.  

Headteacher’s Award: 

Riley Adams for perseverance in challenging maths

Star readers:

Harry Figg, Kayden Salmon-Curtin, Kiah Jade O’Connor and Grace Whitton

Super Spellers:

Kelci Prowse and Kyra Rayment

Times Table Titans:

[bookmark: _GoBack]Harry Figg, Jake Thomas, Noah Garcia-Townsend and Grace Whitton

Meal time award:

Kayden Salmon-Curtin for showing such good manners and for being helpful.

Pre-School:

Lowenna Bodilly for making up lovely songs to make us all smile.

Dates for the Diary

13.2.15 Centre of Excellence presentation and performing arts presentation
13.2.15 Half term break
23-25.2.15 Young Americans performance (with Mounts Bay)
11.3.15 Full Governors Meeting
27.3.15 Break up


Best wishes,
Helen Pearce
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